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The Dean’s Message

Success was really “in fashion” in December! From puppy fashion to unisex 
fashion trends to sample sales, the Business School students really showed 
their stuff in creating and marketing events. 2016 wrapped up with great results 
in school-wide competitions and we are hoping to take that momentum forward 
into 2017. Happy New Year Everyone!  

Be sure to share your successes in the Dean’s Newsletter. For submissions, visit 
business.humber.ca/content-submission and choose “The Dean’s Newsletter”.*This is an interactive pdf
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Second Annual Strut With Your Mutt
Humber’s Fashion Arts students organized the second annual Strut With Your Mutt canine fashion 
show at Purina PawsWay last month. Dogs of all breeds and sizes took to the runway with their 
owners and $2500 was raised for Save Our Scruff, a local dog rescue. 
Read more >

http://business.humber.ca/deansnewsletter
http://business.humber.ca/content-submission
https://business.humber.ca/deansnewsletter/news-success/second-annual-strut-with-your-mutt.html
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Humber’s OCMC Placement Results

Fourteen students were recognized for their achievements at the awards night with Humber 
placing in 7 Case/Individual events out of a possible 10 events. Mohit Jain placed 4th on 
Humber’s Quiz bowl team. 

Read more >

Business School Professor Analyzes Unisex Fashion
Fashion Professor Francesca D’Angelo discuss the history of non-binary clothing and the future  
of unisex style trends in mainstream fashion. 

Read more >

Humber Graduate’s Blog is  
Featured in the Huffington Post

Maddison Van Balcom, graduate of the 
International Development certificate 
program at Humber, along with the help of 
another Canadian aid worker recently wrote 
an article for the Huffington Post Blog.

The article addresses the need for 
organizations and individuals working in 
HIV prevention to actively include all key 
populations in education in order to lay the 
groundwork for an AIDS free 2030.

Read more >

Sample Sale

On Friday December 9th, 2016, the 
Fashion Arts and Business students held 
their second sample sale of the semester. 

Read more >

http://business.humber.ca/deansnewsletter
https://business.humber.ca/deansnewsletter/news-success/humbers-ocmc-2016-placement-results.html
https://business.humber.ca/deansnewsletter/news-success/business-school-professor-analyzes-unisex-fashion.html
https://business.humber.ca/deansnewsletter/news-success/humber-graduates-article-is-featured-in-huffington-post.html
https://business.humber.ca/deansnewsletter/news-success/sample-sale.html

